Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Chucation

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY JUL 78 2025

No. Ifjg‘ ¢ s. 2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Diocesan Catechetical Ministry,
Diocese of Balanga will conduct Grand Rosary-mass Rally with the theme “Maria,

aming Ina, samahan kaming maglakbay tungo kay Kristo na ating Pag-asa” on October
11, 2025.

For more information, attached is the letter from Rev. Fr. Julius Ma. M.
Dayandante, MMHC, Diocesan Youth Ministry in Campus.
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CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
hools Division Superintendent M

In compfiance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this
Division Advisory 5 fssued not for endorsement,
per D.O. 28 5. 2001 oniy for the information of DepFd
Officials, personnel as well as the concerned public.
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THE ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF BALANGA

DIOCESAN YOUTH MINISTRY IN CAMPUS

Diocesan Campus Catechetical and Youth Ministry

July 2025

DR. CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, Ed. D., CESO VI
School Division Superintendent

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Bataan

DepEd- Bataan Division Office,

Kabukira, Calaylayan, Abucay, Bataan

Dear Dr. Violeta:

May the love and peace of Jesus and Mary be with you always!

Pope Francis inaugurated 2025 as Jubilee year for the universal Church with the theme, “Pilgrims of Hope.
The said Jubilee year calls for restoring a climate of hope and trust as a prelude to the renewal and rebirth
of the Church. Pope Francis exhorted us as we experience a suffering world inflicted by war, pandemic,
injustice, and moral degredation, “We must fan the flame of hope that has been given us, and help everyone
fo gain new strength and certainty by looking to the fitture with an open spirit, a trusting heart and far-
sighted vision.”

In line with the Church’s cclebration of the Jubilee Year, the Diocesan Youth Ministry of Campus
(DYMC) of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Balanga, will organize Grand Rosary-Mass Rally for
Peace with the theme: “Maria, aming Ina, samahan kaming maglakbay tungo kay Kristo na ating Pag-
asa” on October 11, 2025, Saturday, from 8:00am until 12:00 NN in Bataan People’s Center, Balanga
City, Bataan. We arc expecting around 4,000 to 5,000 participants including students, teachers and
distinguished guests, priests, religious men and women from the Diocese of Balanga, Province of Bataan.

Aware of your concern for the physical, intellectual, as well as the spiritual development of the youth, we
humbly ask from your kind office for an approval and endorsement letter for the said activity which
will be presented to the different principals under the Division of Bataan. We would be likewise honored
if you could grace the occasion with your presence as the one who will offer lei to the Blessed Virgin
Mary during the Coronation Rites.

Thank you for giving time to consider this letter. Your approval would certainly mean a lot in the fulfillment
of God’s mission entrusted to us. Rest assured of our prayers.

Yours in Christ thru Mary,

a:gm-/-L-
REYV. FR. JULIUS MA. M. DAYANDANTE, MMHC
DYMC Pastoral Director

For any inquiries, suggestions and concerns, kindly contact or message us on our facebook page @ Diocesan Youth
Ministry in Campus-Bataan



